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Chi Omega Fraternity 
Policy on Visitation 

 

Chi Omega endeavors to protect to the best of its ability the safety and welfare 
of its members. A Chi Omega chapter facility is provided and maintained for 
the good of both the residents of the facility and the collegiate chapter. Chi 
Omega limits visitation at a chapter facility since the visitation of guests in 
individual members’ rooms or in the sleeping quarters of the facility could 
infringe on the privacy of roommates and other members and present 
opportunities for harm to members. During specific times or on special 
occasions permission may be given to allow guests in the private areas of the 
chapter facility. These instances are determined jointly by the Executive Board, 
Advisory Board, and House Corporation Board. 

 


